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Class 3 T/D
Dear Parents,

                         I hope you had a relaxing and enjoyable Christmas break with your families. Welcome back to the Spring Term! The children have settled well this week after the break and they are very enthusiastic about our new topic “Save Our Future,” which they have helped to plan  They have been keen to discuss news that they are hearing about: floods, Australian bush fires, earthquakes and volcanoes to name a few. We will be exploring some of these and much more! The topic will be explored through various learning experiences, in preparation for the introduction of the new ‘Successful Futures’ curriculum.
Below are some important reminders about our class: 

· Please send your child’s reading book into school on their allocated day. They will be changed weekly. Reading with your child at home is vitally important for their continued development, and written comments in their reading record will be greatly appreciated. Library books are also exchanged on a Friday. 
· Spellings are given out weekly, ready for ‘spelling challenges’ on a Friday. The spelling book in your child’s bag is to be used at home. We will write their ‘spelling challenge’ score in this book following the spelling challenge, so please make sure it is in your child’s bag every Friday. Spellings will also be available on the school website.  
· Homework is handed out on a Friday and is to be returned to school by a Wednesday. Homework and spellings will be available on the school website, under Year 3.
· PE is on a Tuesday (Outdoor/Sports Hall) for the first half of the term, which will be led by a Cardiff City Football club coach, also on a Friday (Indoor). Please ensure that your child has appropriate kit (t-shirt, shorts/jogging bottoms, trainers) in school on these days. In the second half of the term, the outdoor PE session will move to a Thursday.
· Please continue to use the Seesaw app for regular updates about what we get up to in class. Important messages are also sent through Seesaw e.g. reminders of school events, changes to PE days etc. 
If you have any questions regarding the above information, or any additional queries, please do not hesitate to ask. 
Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Thomas and Mrs R Davies
